
  

 
 

 

 

Newsletter Term 1 Week 2 6th February 2020 

Templestowe Heights Primary School Values 
 

Persistence       Respect       Courage        Responsibility 
       “inspiring learners for life” 

Information Nights     Year 1 to 6 -  Tuesday 11th February 

                                                               Foundation -  Thursday 13th February 
 

School Photos Wednesday 12th February  
 

 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
First Day for Class of 2026 
Today the newest members of our community 
commenced their first day of school. There was a sea of 
new haircuts, shiny shoes, over-sized school uniforms, 
beaming smiles and school bags that looked bigger than 
the Foundation students wearing them. It was a special 
time for all our families, whether it was the first child of 
the family commencing or the third. Thank you to all our 
families for supporting our community so positively and 
thank you to our talented, committed and energetic 
Foundation team for leading such a smooth transition. 
 
 
 

Welcome Zoe 
Last week I mistakenly forgot to welcome our new students Zoe (1/2W). I am happy to say I have been reminded 
of this regularly by her. Welcome Zoe, we have no doubt you will thrive at Templestowe Heights Primary and you 
have already made a strong connection to our chickens! 
 
Our House Captains for 2020 
We are proud of all the students that showed tremendous courage to stand up in front of their peers and present 
a speech as to why they should be elected to represent their School House. Congratulations to the students who 
were successfully elected to the position of House Captains. 
 

Bradman House George and Gabby (5/6C) 

Cuthbert House Samraat (5/6S) and Maddie (5/6L) 

Newcombe House Michael (5/6S) and Chloe (5/6L) 

Goolagong House Logan (5/6P) and Alex (5/6W) 

9850 1796 

Jacqui Nicolazzo, Ashleigh Danes Cassandra Johnson & Ross Toogood 



Parent/Guardian Information Evenings – Next Week 
Next week we will be hosting our Information evenings. The purpose of these sessions are to inform parents and 
guardians about our curriculum, guiding principles, approaches and for an opportunity to seek further 
understandings about anything relating to community life Templestowe Heights Primary. While most of our whole-
school initiatives have not changed in the past two years, all our staff will be present so it is also a great opportunity 
to meet and greet staff that you may not usually have the opportunity of talking to. Free baby-sitting is available 
for both these sessions, please contact the office on 9850 1796 to book. 

Year 1-6 Information session:  Tuesday 11th February at 7pm 
Foundation Information session: Thursday 13th February at 7pm  

 
Smartwatches 
Since school has recommenced we have noticed a number of students wearing smartwatches. Whilst 
it is not policy yet, we want to take a common-sense approach to smartwatches. If a child would like to 
wear a smartwatch, we ask that parents disable incoming and outgoing calls during school hours. If 
you are unable to disable this function, then parents/carers will be required to complete a mobile 

phone consent form whereby students hand in their smartphone at the start of each 
school day and collect it at the end of the school day at the administration office. 
 
Real-life data 
Benedict, Hamza & Zack (5/6S) and a host of other ambitious year 5/6 students have 
taken it upon themselves to track the number of students breaking the school rule 
of running in the middle yard during play times. This is a terrific example of using 
maths in real life situations and of displaying our school value of responsibility. 
 
Rhys Coulson 

Principal 
 

 

 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2020 

Term 1 

Tuesday 11th February Year 1 to 6 Parent/Guardian Information Evening  7.00pm – 8.00pm 

Wednesday 12th February School Photos 

Thursday 13th February Foundation Parent/Guardian Information Evening 7.00pm – 8.00pm 

Friday 14th February Class Reps and Parent Helpers Meeting –Staffroom - 9.15am 

Wednesday 19th February School Council Meeting 7.30pm 

Friday 21st February Welcome Picnic 6.00pm to 8.00pm (School Oval) 

Monday 24th February District Swimming 

Monday 24th to Friday 28th Feb Parent Teacher Discussions  

Monday 9th March Labour day  - Public Holiday 

Wednesday 18th March School Council Meeting 7.30pm 

Friday 27th March End of Term 1 

TERM DATES 2020 

Term 1 Thursday 30th January -  Friday 27th March 

Term 2 Tuesday 14th April – Friday 26th June 

Term 3 Monday 13th July – Friday 18th September 

Term4 Monday 5th October – Friday 18th December 



FROM THE OFFICE 

School Helpers and Visitors 
All parent/guardian helpers and visitors to the school must hold a valid WWC (Working With Children Check). Go to 
https://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au to apply and present your card to the school office. 

School Fees 
2020 essential items school fees are due on 28th February if paying in full, otherwise the first instalment is due on 
15th February. 

Fee notices were sent out to each family in December 2019. If you have misplaced your form please collect one 
from the school office. For those families paying their fees via Bpay please remember to send in a copy of the form 
into the office for our records. 

School Photos 
School photos will be taken on Wednesday 12th February. Information on how to order online was sent home with 
your child this week. Payments and orders must be placed by midnight on the Friday 14th February. 

Orders after this date will incur a $10 late fee. 

Family photos – Please contact the office if you would like your children to take a family photo. 

School leader photo order forms will be sent separately to each individual child tomorrow. 

Please ensure that your children are wearing correct school uniform. Our school uniform policy can be found on 
our web site at https://templestowehts.vic.edu.au/information/uniform/ 

Compass Events 
Please log into Compass to provide consent for local walking permission, PG Movie permission and inclusion on the 
class contact list (buzz list). 

CSEF Applications 
CSEF is provided to eligible families to assist with the cost of school trips, camps and sporting activities. 

Parents and carers may claim the CSEF of $125 per year, if you hold an eligible concession card. To apply please 
contact the office or download a CSEF application form from www.education.vic.gov.au/csef and provide us with a 
copy of a current concession card. Closing date for application is Friday 3rd April 2020. For more information visit 
the above web site. 

You will only need to submit an application form in 2020 if any of the following changes have occurred: 

 new student enrolments: your child has started or changed schools in 2020 or you did not apply at the 
same school in 2019 or 

 changed family circumstances: such as a change of custody, change of name, concession card number, or 
new siblings commencing at the school in 2020. 

Parking 
At this busy time of the year, please be mindful of students and other drivers when parking 
around the school. The safety of our students is the responsibility of all of us.  The carpark is 
for staff only.  Please do not use the staff carpark for pickups and drops offs at any time. 

 

SCHOOL BANKING HELPERS NEEDED 

Our school banking is run by parent volunteers every Thursday after drop off for 

approximated 45mins. To keep this program running we required more volunteers.  

If you have some time to spare after drop off please contact the school office.  

All helpers are required to hold a Working With Children Check which is free of 

charge.  To apply for your WWC go to www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/ 

https://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/
https://templestowehts.vic.edu.au/information/uniform/
http://www.education.vic.gov.au/csef
http://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/


 

CANTEEN NEWS 
The THPS Student Run Canteen is again up and running and will be open for business from Friday February 7 

(tomorrow). We will then be open each Friday, for the first half of lunch. 

The 2020 Organising Committee members are: 

Skye 5/6P, Kian 5/6W, Isabella 5/6C, Michael 5/6S, Zacca 5/6C, Mary 5/6W, Rosie 5/6W and Max 5/6L. 

Below are the items available for students to purchase. Prices are also shown below each item.  

 

 

 

 

                            $1.00                                              $1.50                                                   $1.00 

Please note that due to a change in supplier the cost of the SNAPS chips has increased. In addition to this, the 

Coconut Juices have been discontinued and as such, have been replaced with ‘Juicy Bars’. Like the Coconut Juicies, 

the ‘Juicy Bars’ are made with freshly squeezed apple juice, have NO added sugar, NO artificial ingredients or added 

colours.  We look forward to serving you, 

THPS Canteen Organising Committee.  

 

A warm welcome to our new Prep families who have joined our 

community this week. 

Term 1 Class Rep/Parents & Friends meeting 

Our first Parents & Friends/Class Rep meeting of 2020 will be held in the 

Staff Room on Friday 14th February at 9.15 – 10am to discuss the new 

year and term 1 events. Everyone is welcome. 

Welcome Picnic 

Our annual school Welcome Picnic will be held on Friday 21st February from 6pm onwards on the school oval. Bring 

a picnic dinner or buy a sausage in bread from the teachers’ bbq. Meet new parents, make new friends. 

Buzz list 

Class Reps have been appointed and family contact buzz lists are being collated for distribution in coming weeks. 

Buzz list is a family contact list compiled for each class. Please confirm your invitation to join the buzz list on 

Compass (under ‘Events’) so that you can be included. 

THPS Social Events facebook page 

Join the THPS closed facebook group by searching for THPS Social Events or using the link... 

https://www.facebook.com/search/top/?q=thps%20social%20events 

P&F Team - Cecile, Fiona, Oula & Sarah   thpspaf@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/search/top/?q=thps%20social%20events
mailto:thpspaf@gmail.com


 
 

SCHOOL CALENDAR SPONSORS 
 

A Big Thank You to our calendar advertisers for your sponsorship this year. 
 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 

Welcome to the new school year! 

 

 

 

 

A very warm welcome to everyone, and a special welcome to families new to the school and our 
program.  

At Camp Australia, we provide an engaging and supportive outside of school hours space for 
children to play, connect, learn and grow. We work together with your school community to deliver 
a tailored program that is designed to bring out the very best in each individual child. Creating a 
unique place where children can practice real-life skills in a fun, exciting environment that 
challenges them to succeed. In our sessions, children will be provided with a healthy snack while 
given time to relax, socialise with friends and learn some life skills along the way. Come to the 
OSHC room to meet the friendly team and discover how we can help your family. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s FREE to Register. 

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can register an account with us at 
pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login. Once registered, it’s easy to make bookings and 
manage your booking options online via our parent portal. If eligible, to help you with the cost of 
child care, you may be entitled to receive the Australian Government Child Care Subsidy. Visit 
my.gov.au to find out more. 

Program Details  

For more information on our service and fees, visit our website www.campaustralia.com.au. If 
you prefer to speak to us, you can contact our Customer Care Team, available to support families 
24 hours a day, 7 days a week - except for National Public Holidays. Alternatively, you’re welcome 
to visit us in service and chat with our qualified Educators about the Camp Australia program at 
your child’s school.  

 

We look forward to seeing you and your family soon! 

From the Team at Camp Australia  

https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
https://my.gov.au/
http://www.campaustralia.com.au/


Community Notices 
 

  

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Department of Education and Training does not endorse 
the products or services of any private advertiser. No 
responsibility is accepted by the DET for the accuracy of 
information contained in advertisements or claims made 
by them. This school is in line with the DET Policy. 

  



 
Get your new Entertainment Membership today to support Templestowe Heights Primary School and receive 
these early bird bonus offers. 

Up to 4 months EXTRA MEMBERSHIP + SPEND & SAVE + $20 BONUS WISH eGift Card when you purchase 
our NEW Multi City or Multi Plus Membership. 

Hurry offers end 29th February! 

Entertainment Memberships can start anytime and are packed with thousands of substantial savings on dining, 
travel and fun family activities. The digital membership is easy to download to start using instantly. New offers 
are added weekly for ongoing value all year round. 

 
  



 



 



  



 

 

 

 


